
 

 

 
 
 
 

USPA COVID-19 INTERCOLLEGIATE EQUINE WELFARE RELIEF PROGRAM 
 
1. Program Overview  

• USPA to provide funding for the feeding of horses owned by intercollegiate polo provided there 
is proof the USPA Member and/or their horses are in distress due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

• USPA Intercollegiate Equine Relief Program Subcommittee may use a variety of resources to 
determine if there is a true necessity which may include member’s or club’s most recent bank 
statement, feed bill, the Henneke Body Condition Score, other player member’s reference, or a 
veterinarian’s note.  
 
This program is not intended for individuals seeking financial support feeding their personal 
horses, this is designed for USPA Intercollegiate program horses participating in Intercollegiate 
polo. 

 
2. Criteria:  

• Intercollegiate Equine Welfare Relief Program applicant must be a USPA Member or an Active or 
Provisional Member Club in good standing.  

• Intercollegiate Equine Welfare Relief Program request must be for horses that are owned by the 
intercollegiate polo team within the last year.  

• Priority will go to programs who are student run and where the horses are not used for other 
programs (i.e. interscholastic teams, club events). 
 

 
To take advantage of the USPA COVID-19 Intercollegiate Equine Welfare Relief Program complete this 
application form.  

 

https://www.jotform.com/form/210664497026155
https://www.jotform.com/form/210664497026155

